
TOWN OF DRYDEN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of Dryden  
on December 17, 2020 at 6:30 PM at the Dryden Town Hall, 93 East Main Street, Dryden, NY 
13053 regarding the adoption of a Local Law of the Town of Dryden for the year 2020 which 
would amend Article XIII of the Dryden Zoning Law as adopted by Local Law No. 1 of 2015, to add 
definitions and regulations concerning unreasonable noise.  A copy of the proposed local law is 
on file with the Town Clerk.   

All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard. Due to COVID19 public health 
restrictions on public meetings, there shall be no in-person attendance by the public.  Instead 
this meeting will be held electronically via webinar. Members of the public may join the Board 
meeting by connecting via internet or phone. Details on how to connect to the hearing will be 
posted December 16 to the Town website at: dryden.ny.us  You can also submit comments prior 
to the meeting or request meeting details by email to: planning@dryden.ny.us 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the environmental significance of said proposed Local Law 
will be reviewed by the Dryden Town Board incident to and as a part of said public hearing. Copies 
of said proposed Local Law are available for review at the office of the Dryden Town Clerk at 
Town Hall and on the Town's website at dryden.ny.us 

 By order of the Dryden Town Board. 

 Dated November 19, 2020 

Bambi Avery    
Dryden Town Clerk 
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